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Medical advice
On January 29, 2014 in the spiritual room of the student's hostel №4 held meeting with students of the
"Medical department" of the TIIAME Khalieva Lilya, Chief Physician B. Ernazarov, nurse of the department
deputy dean of Youth Affairs in collaboration with A. Habibullaev, educator Khaitova, the head of student
council U. Kobilov a roundtable held on "Corona virus". The roundtable reported on the ways of infection,
clinical symptoms, and preventive measures. Students asked the most interesting questions and received
satisfactory answers. On behalf of the administration and students of the Institute, the doctors expressed
their gratitude to the doctors of the medical department for their free time.
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